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PSA Screening and PSA Diagnostic – New Tests 

Orderable: PSA Screening [LAB1233904] 

   PSA Diagnostic [LAB116] 

 
Effective 9:00am on Wednesday, November 13th, 2024, separate orders for PSA 
Screening and PSA Diagnostic will be available. 

 

RETIRED TEST NEW TESTS 

PSA PSA Screening  
PSA Diagnostic 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The retired PSA orderable has been used for screening and diagnostic follow up testing. 
However, there are billing issues when used for screening. 

Two new test orders for PSA are now available to enable the appropriate billing to occur.  

PSA Screening should be ordered in the context of annual assessment with an interval of 1 
year or more since the last test.  

PSA Diagnostic should be ordered when following up a previously elevated value or 
following up after a procedure addressing a prostate medical condition. 

 

 

For questions, please contact Pathology Client Services at (804) 828-7284. 


